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A bunch of us were at TAS Field School and missed screening this past weekend, but the rest of the faithful crew showed up 

including the newest “new guy” Charles Zipprian who found the point of the day!  Thanks to John Rich and Tracy Connell for 

these great photos! 

 
Artifacts recovered June 15th from Pile 3. 
 

 
Charles Zipprian found a point his first day on the 
screens!!! 

 

It was a hot day out there!   

After screening each day we clean the artifacts in the 

field and sort and bag them, ready for our Monday labs. 

Dr.  Jason got cleaning duty this week. 

The crew checks the artifact tray before sorting the 

pottery, flakes, shell, animal bone and diagnostic artifacts 

into separate bags. 

  

A well-deserved rest after a hot day’s work!  We have the 

best field crew in Texas!!!!! 


